
From:   Daniel W. Holt   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   August 06, 2015

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0023-EX-AL-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young:

Good morning.

This is to advise you that the only other assignment application filed with the Commission related to this
transaction has now been consented to by the Wireless Bureau.

By separate email directly to you, a ULS database printout listing File No. 0006881175 as
&ldquo;Consented To&rdquo; was provided.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeff Rummel   
Attorney for Leidos and SAIC


